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September 13, 2019 
 
 
 
Kimberley A. Campbell, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 
 
 Re: Docket No. W-1250, Sub 7 
 
Dear Ms. Campbell: 
 
 On March 14, 2019, Saxapahaw Utility Company (Saxapahaw) filed a 
request to increase its rates and charges. This request included a proposed tap 
fee of $500.00. The Public Staff filed Affidavits on September 4, 2019, agreeing 
with Saxapahaw’s proposed rates. These Affidavits did not explicitly include the 
$500.00 proposed tap fee. The Public Staff agrees with Saxapahaw’s proposed 
tap fee of $500.00 and recommends it be included in the rates and charges 
approved by the Commission. 
 
 By copy of this letter, I am serving all parties of record. 
 
      Sincerely yours, 
      Electronically submitted 
      s/ John D. Little 
      john.little@psncuc.nc.gov 
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